Hills Of Gold Wind Farm - Reference number SSD-9679
Date: 11/07/24

OBJECTION
Nundle Resident

Name: Please keep my name Redacted)
Address: (Please keep address
Redacte

Dear IPC Panel.
| strongly OBJECT to the DPHI's recommendation to re-instate 15 of the
Turbines taken out.

It was clearly a good decision welcomed by our community and those that
were to suffer from non-compliant Visual & Sound turbines.

The removal of these turbines also benefited the environment in particular
endangered eco systems and water catchment areas of the Murray Darling
Basement and Tamworth Regional water catchment area of Chaffey Dam.

The disturbance to soils, to our community village and roads is still
unacceptable and my previous concerns and not been dealt with during this
new submission process or since.

| don’t believe it's good will or in NSW’s best interest to overturn good
Government policies for the benefit of ENGIE an international Company.

Surely there is enough proof of less destructive renewable projects within
the NSW system, now and into the foreseeable future to warrant giving
Approval to good projects, with good access, in less environmentally
sensitive areas.

| only hope that the IPC Panel has the strength and resolve to stand up to
the bullying tactics and the threat of legal action by ENGIE and the Lawyers
as what is not good for NSW residents with the need to acquire land from
family farms to make projects viable is not in the best interest for all NSW
residents.

| OBJECT to the new DPHI recommendations that will result in Voluntary
Land Acquisition, State Significant Developments on unauthorised cleared
land, the removal of Koala Habitat, the risk to water catchment areas and
unviable projects.





